
쿠마추 상! 안녕하십니까? 

Good day, Mr. Kumatsu! 

This is Jae Bok Lee who previously had worked for Airtect and currently work for MLT. 

I am hoping that you still remember me. Just so you know, Mr. Yoo Seung Goo, who worked 

together last time, left MLT because of his personal issues unfortunately. 

 

To be straight-forward, the reason I emailed you is that I eagerly wanted to introduce you my 

colleague at MLT, who is fully in charge of sales and operation exclusively in Japan. His name is 

Hyung Dong Choi, executive. 

 

Since I am not fluent in Japanese, I always have been deeply sorry for you that there was no way 

I could send you my regards. I want to keep this bond of friendship for good which we have built 

up so far. By the way, I would like to know if you are making a visit to upcoming GMV Exhibition 

held in South Korea as a guest. If you will, I am passionate to set you an appointment for dinner 

with our president. Finally, I am also pleased to tell you that we are planning to visit the Yokohama 

exhibition next month, November.  

 

Executive Hyun Dong Choi who is currently in charge of sales in Japan of our company, visits 

Japan more than once in every month to carry out and manage business activities. I am hoping 

to see you at GMV exhibition. At any chance you cannot make your visit at GMV, I hope to meet 

you in Yokohama in this November. 

 

I will be looking forward to meaningful your reply. 

 

Sincerely and truly yours, 

 


